
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

One of the pumps at the CR 500 W lift station has recently stopped working.  These pumps are 

necessary to transport wastewater from around the community to the Wastewater Treatment 

Plant.   

 

Proposal: 

Given the age of the pump, the cost to buy replacement parts would surpass the price of a new 

pump.  George Kane, WWTP Superintendent, believes it is in the town’s best interest to opt for 

an entirely new pump which is also has a higher efficiency motor than the currently broken 

pump.  BBC Pump & Equipment has provided the following quote. 

 

 

Cost: 

$13,760.50 

 

 

Cost to be paid from WWTP Machinery & Equipment 6201001444 

 


